From: Jackie Hui

To: panel_ea@legco.gov.hk

Date: Saturday, November 24, 2018 06:48PM

Subject: HK needs to recycle!

Dear Legco,

I am writing in support of the Municipal Waste Scheme. I have lived in HOng Kong for the past 35 years and have watched as we fail to keep up with the rest of many developed countries in building a green and sustainable city. It is really a shame, as we are so advanced and developed in so many ways. We really need to think of the long term and start now. Too much time has been wasted on debating solutions! We need to educate the public and implement recycling schemes in schools, residential , commercial and public buildings. Look at what Taiwan and Korea have achieved! Hong Kong can also do the same, if not better! We need to focus on building a sustainable city, it really should be a priority.

Sincerely, Jacklyn Hui Sent from my iPhone